
 

It was great to catch up about your child’s progress and enjoyment in the classroom in the 

parent teacher meetings this week.  We hope you enjoyed looking through your child’s books 

and celebrated their learning journeys – everyone is doing brilliantly!   

. Friday 22 March 2024 

This week we have been learning about: 

English Reading – information pages on penguins & a further information text on ‘The Crown’ 

Planning and producing an information page on penguins – using sub headings to 

organise ideas. 

Friday diary:  independent recount of the Easter trail. 

Maths Calculating using 4 operations with capacity 

Reading temperature on a thermometer 

Using concrete resources to calculate a missing number in an addition sentence. 

Revisiting odd and even numbers 

Numbots – bonds and number pattern 

Telling the time – to 5 minutes with both clock hands.  Learning about quarter past, 

half past and quarter to. 

Other 

Subjects: 

PE: multiskills and underarm serve and returning a ball (starting to try to rally) 

Art:  mini portraits & easter bunnies for our French friends.  

Painting clay pots using different sized brushes for a background and to add detail. 

Computing:   

French & Music:  Easter song and greeting cards to our buddies outside Paris! 

Jigsaw through Science:  the importance of using soap and careful handwashing. 

History:  Who was Queen Elizabeth?  What was life like in Britain at the time of her 

rule? 

RE:  An Easter trail around the school site exploring the questions:  ‘What are the 

stories that Christians tell about Jesus at Easter?  How do Christians celebrate 

Easter?  Why does Easter matter to Christians?” 

Other 

information  

SPELLING SHED – please continue to practise spelling rules with fun games and 

challenges. 

PE days are Tuesday (multiskills with coaches) and Wednesday (tennis with Mrs 

Gooderham).  Please come to school wearing PE kits on both days. 

Gardening Gang proved very popular with the majority of the class keen to join.  We 

had to select children randomly with lollipops sticks and plan to rotate & include all 

children.  We will also be doing lots of gardening as a class next term – if you have 

gloves you can bring them in to school to use on the days we plant and dig.  

Next Wednesday as part of our DT/Jigsaw/Science we plan to make fruit juice 

smoothies (using fruit juice and fresh fruit),   Please inform us of any allergies. 

EASTER SERVICE (led by Y3 & 4 – all families welcome at the Church)– Thursday 28 

March.   

A reminder – please don’t book any holidays in May before our half term break as we 

will be completing the end of key stage assessments. 
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